
Weed Report 2019 – Yellowstone River Ranch

Range Rider Land Management was our spray contractor.  The plan for 
this spring’s spraying had to be altered due to weather conditions.  We 
expected to do spraying in late April or the first week of May.  But we had to
change our plan to spraying only noxious weeds that were flourishing as 
the consequence of all the rain we’d received.  We had good spray weather
on June 12th through June 17th when all roads were sprayed with excellent 
results.

You may notice some new growth of noxious weeds due to more and more 
rain.  This will be covered with a fall spraying in September or early 
October.

This year’s June spray cost was $ 1.917.91.

The fall spraying cost should be a similar amount, or somewhat less.

Applicator:

Mike Larson
Range Rider Land Management
Cell:  406-780-0197
Email:  mike@montanarangerider.com


